MOST IMMEDIATE

ALL INDIA INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES
ANSARI NAGAR, NEW DELHI

(GENERAL SECTION) 20 AUG 2018

No.F.13-1/2006-Genl. Dated: 20.08.2018

MEMORANDUM

Sub: Change of date of holiday on account of Id-ul-Zuha (Bakrid) during 2018.

In supersession of our previous memo of even number dated 17.08.2018 on the
subject cited above, as per DOPT Office Memorandum No.F.12/4/2018-JCA2 dated
20.08.2018, the Government of India has re-notified Wednesday, the 22" August,
2018 as a holiday instead of 23™ August, 2018, on account of Id-ul-Zuha (Bakrid). It

is notified for the information of all the employees that the Institute will remain closed
on 22.08.2018 instead of 23.08.2018.

All Chief of Centres, Heads of the Departments, Units and Branch Officers are
requested to bring this to the notfce of all Staff working under them. However, the
emergency services shall function as usual and examinations/interviews if any wil}l be

held as scheduled earlier.

Administrative Officer

Distribution:

fum—

All Department/Section/Units.
2. All Centres/Dr.BRAIRCH/CNC/CTNS/Dr. RPC/JPNA Trauma
Centre/CDER/M.S. Office/Engg. Services Deptt. — with 20 spare copies each

% Hostel Section/Registrar/Patent Cell

4. P.S. to Director/Dean/Dean (Res.)MS/Dy. Director (Admn.)/Sr.
FA/CPO/SE/CAO/FA

5, Prof.-in-charge (Computer Facility) — with request to upload it on Institute
Website. a
website.
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